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     Surplus stock: IWC Publications 
 
 

 
 

 
It is hereby notified that during the recent audit of physical assets held at the IWC Headquarters in 
Cambridge, surplus stock of in-print copies of IWC Publications (mainly from the Journal of Cetacean 
Research and Management series) have been marked for disposal. 
 
Consequently, these printed copies are now being offered in the first instance to you, the IWC 
community. If you would be interested in obtaining any of these printed books (individual books or 
as a complete set), please contact the Secretariat Publications team at publications@iwc.int for 
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further details of availability and shipping details. If you are aware of any institutions or educational 
establishments in the wider community who may have an interest in the work of the IWC and who 
may appreciate the opportunity to obtain printed copies of our Publications, please reach out to 
them. 
 
Copies not distributed to interested parties will be commercially disposed of in due course. 
 

Thank you 
 

 
Dr Iain Staniland 

Head of Science, Conservation and Management 
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